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UPCOMING EVENTS
As we approach the half-term break, we have 
a couple of key events for coming up. 

Year 13  Leavers Event 
Thursday 23 May will be our Year 13 
Leavers Event. On this day if you are a 
Year 13 student you are invited to come 
along to the Costa Cafe with your friends 
between 10am - 2pm to grab a picture 
in our magic mirror selfie booth and take 
away a free print! You’ll also be able to 
leave a message or thank you message 
on our tree of memories, and collect your 
leavers hoodie (if purchased). 

Don’t miss your opportunity to capture a 
lasting memory of your time at HNC - we’ll 
see you there! 

.....................................................................................

WORLD CULTURE DAY

Don’t forget that it is World Culture Day 
on Tuesday 21 May. Please join us in your 
cultural dress and prepare to share more 
about what makes you proud to be part of 
your individual culture.  Don’t forget that 
a range of meals from around the world 
will be available in the Junction, along with 
music, face painting and henna art during 
the lunch break. 

Meet your Head 
Students team

Thank you to everyone who applied 
to become a Head Student. We were 
incredibly impressed by the quality of 
applications and interviews. Following 
this, we are delighted to introduce 
you to your new Head Student team 
and members of Student Council. Our 
appointees are now working with our 
outgoing Student Council, and will start 
to undertake duties over the coming 
weeks.  Don’t forget you can speak 
to any member of the team, or email 
headstudent@huddnewcoll.ac.uk 

Head Students 
Francesca Chapman
Eleanor Mensah

Deputy Head Students 
Alexander Anslie
Amy Wiltshire
Georgia Wood
Anesha Haidat

Head of Student Experience 
Kayleigh Pegram

Student Council 
Grace  Leaver 	
Martyna Gorska	
Isabel Duncan	
Steffi Mortimer	
Anthony Miller	
Alicia Howells	
Ella Inman 	
Shauna Spears-Hirst	
Erin Morrison		
Lavia Hassan	
 

GET READY TO 
BOOK NOW: 
SUMMER CAREERS 
EVENT
As outlined last week, all Year 12 
students will join our Summer Careers 
Event on Wednesday 12 June. On this 
day you’ll attend a variety of talks, 
and be able to choose from a range of 
career specific sessions, all of which 
will help you shape your vision for the 
future and plan how you will get there.  

Please note that on this day you will 
need to be at College for the start of 
this event, irrespective of if you do 
not normally have lessons 
in the morning. 

During tutorials next week 
you’ll learn more, including 
finding out the group 
you will be in on this day 
and being advised about 
how to book your chosen 
workshops/talks. 

.....................................................................

Cyber savvy top tip 
Stay protected online with a personal 
Cyber Action Plan

Part of the NCSC (National Cyber 
Security Centre) Cyber Aware 
campaign includes free tailored advice 
on steps you can take to reduce the 
chance you become victim of an online 
attack, visit https://www.ncsc.gov.
uk/cyberaware/actionplan and 
answer a few simple questions 
to get a free personalised action 
plan to improve your personal 
cyber security. 

 

Know someone in Year 10? 
Please tell them about our Year 
10 Open Event on Wednesday 

10 July 


